
 

 
 
 
 
May 20, 2019 
 
 
Victoria Konstantinova  
Berdyansk State Pedagogical University 
 
Dear Victoria Konstantinova: 
 
We are pleased to confirm your acceptance to the Summer Convention of the Association for 
Slavic, East European and Eurasian Studies, at the Zagreb University, June 14 -16, 2019. We 
believe that your participation will make a significant contribution to the convention. 
 
The title of your paper: “Cultural Wars of 'Tradition' and 'Modernity' in the Mentality of 
Peasants and Townspeople of Southern Ukraine: 19th-Early 20th Centuries”, as part of the 
panel, “Who Speaks for the Folk?” will be listed in the convention program.  
 
Information about the convention is on our website: www.aseees.org. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in Zagreb. 
 
 

 
 
Regards,  

 
 
Lynda Park         
Executive Director      


